
From: Damon Liever
To: AdministrativeServices
Subject: ID# 25Z00010 Request for a zoning change
Date: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 3:14:23 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I received a note from you that the owners of the property on 1356 S. Banana River Drive
were requesting a change in the zoning.  We live within 500 feet of them at 1300 S. Banana
River.
 
I absolutely support this request and hope that you approve it.  I’m a bit surprised it
hasn’t been done already given that this property was presented to me about five years ago
as an option for a residential property.  I was under the impression that it was already
zoned for residential use at that time.
 
Thank you for reaching out to us, and we wish John and Christine Conley the best of luck
with this change and the construction of their home….Damon Liever
 
 
 
Damon M. Liever, Broker/Co-Owner/MBA
Real Property Management – Brevard
1600 Sarno Road, Ste. 117, Melbourne FL  32935
661 Brevard Avenue, Cocoa Village FL  32922 (By Appt. only)
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www.RPMBrevard.com
 

mailto:DLiever@RPMBREVARD.com
mailto:administrativeservices@brevardfl.gov
http://www.rpmbrevard.com/

